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Welcome
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On behalf of the City of Penticton, it is my pleasure to
welcome all delegates and organizers to the Local
Government Management Association Annual Conference,
being held June 21-23.

The conference brings together Local Government leaders
from across British Columbia to discuss issues impacting our
communities and the services we provide. This event also
keeps our leaders informed and engaged by remaining
connected.

The City of Penticton is proud to serve as the site for your
annual conference and we hope you'll enjoy the three full
days of speakers, sessions, great social events and the all-
important networking with your government counterparts.

During your visit, you will quickly discover why we are extremely proud of our
community. | hope you will take time to explore the many natural highlights, vineyards,
and walking trails along our beautiful waterfronts and enjoy a fine meal at one of our

renowned restaurants featuring local award winning wines.

Please accept our best wishes for an informative and enjoyable event. We look forward
to making the ‘Penticton’ experience memorable for you on this visit and many more

future visits.

Sincerely,

Vors

Mayor John Vassilaki



